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Roger Sage
Chair – West Herts PbC Leads Group

Dear Roger
Developing Hertfordshire Primary Care Trusts Provider Services
As you will be aware the Department of Health is reviewing the future options for Community Health Services and the type of organisations that may provide care closer to home in the future.

Hertfordshire Primary Care Trusts are exploring the options available and since the process needs to be commissioning led the Practice based Commissioning Groups are key partners in these discussions.
Set against the national context for this work we are currently in the process of discussion, engagement and involvement with staff working in the various service areas and with other commissioning stakeholders, partners and service providers.

As part of our local process we have produced the attached briefing document which outlines the various organisational models being considered at this stage and a description of the criteria against which the options will be appraised.

We will be actively engaging with our staff and key stakeholders throughout the summer and beyond but we are required by the East of England Strategic Health Authority to submit our progress and proposals for further consideration by the 16th September 2007.
Our Provider Services are happy to attend any meetings of the West Herts PbC Leads Group and local PbC Executive Group meetings to discuss this in greater detail.  We will also be arranging an open event in early September (details to follow) to give staff, commissioners and other stakeholders an opportunity to share information and views.

If you would like a representative to attend one of your meetings or to arrange a separate time to meet please contact Tanith Ellis, Head of Business Development on 01462 708470 or at Tanith.ellis@herts-pcts.nhs.uk.

Yours sincerely
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West Hertfordshire PCT and East and North Hertfordshire PCT are working together to improve health in Hertfordshire

